
 

 

 

 

       CHANDRAGUPT INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT PATNA 

N  O  T  I  C  E 

No.103/3/2025                                                               Date: 08.07.2025 

 

 

Sub: Postponement of Walk-In-Interview Scheduled on 9th July 2025. 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the Walk-In-Interview scheduled to be held on 

9th July 2025 for various Non-Teaching Positions at CIMP/CIMP-BIIF/CIMP-

Foundation stands postponed due to unforeseen circumstances. 

 

Now the interview will be held on 10th July 2025 at the same venue. 

 

We regret any inconvenience caused. 

 
Sd/- 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Chandragupt Institute of Management Patna 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


